From: Rosic Dufrcl

Sent: 02 March 2022 11:46

Tos DFT iniste-s [

Subject: (Case Ref: RD40840)

Dear Minister,

Please find, below, a letter that | have received from a constituent who is worried about the DfT’s
plans for Manston Airport.

I hope that you can look into this matter urgently.
Yours sincerely,

Rosie

Dear Rosie,

On behalf of our 3.7k members, Save Manston Airport association are writing
to you to ask you to assist us - we are aware that you may have

reservations concerning Manston, but some of our Canterbury based members
are asking for a way to contribute.

Could you please contact the Rt Hon Grant Shapps MP, and add your voice to
ours, to ask him to please reach a decision on the Development Consent Order
(DCO) soon, to please re-open Manston Airport for Aviation ?

This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT’s email scanning
service.






